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April 14, 2015 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I have known William Schultz for the past three years.  He is currently a senior student in my Cisco 

Networking class and has progressed very well in our Information Technology Services program.  I 

am very impressed with his determination in accepting the challenges that this program has presented 

to him. William’s PC repair and networking ability, as well as his general knowledge of our 

technology environment are superior.  He has attained both the A+ and Network+ industry 

certifications from CompTIA and is currently working towards Cisco certification.  Furthermore, he 

has demonstrated an excellent capacity for solving complex problems and achieving well beyond the 

goals of our curriculum.  This is evident by his bronze medal at SkillsUSA district competition and 

leadership training. 

Over the last three years I have watched William grow and mature into the fine young man he is 

today.  He is a very active student involved in many extra-curricular activities.  He is highly 

organized and always eager and willing to learn.  His enthusiasm toward school and furthering 

his education are among his most important goals.  William’s most impressive qualities are 

exemplified by his respect for others and his genuine and sincere desire to succeed.  

 

I strongly believe William to be an excellent asset for your school and it is with the utmost 

confidence that I recommend him for admission.  If you have any questions or require additional 

insight, please do not hesitate to call me at school. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jody Norton 

ITS Instructor 
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